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YG/JB 
 
8th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer our Year 1 children an out of school visit to Peak Wildlife Park, Leek, 
Staffordshire on Thursday, 14th November.  Children will be able to see different species of animals including 
many endangered animals and native species. Children will also have the opportunity to observe the penguins. 
This will greatly support your child with their learning, as they begin to focus on the question ‘Why can’t 
penguins live near the equator?’ 
 
Children should arrive at school promptly at 8.50am. We expect to return to school for the usual collection 
time of 3.10pm.  Children are asked to wear full school uniform with sensible shoes for walking around the 
wildlife park.  They will also need a warm coat.  A packed lunch will be provided by the Academy. 
 
We request a donation of £11.12 for each child, which will go towards the cost of the trip.  Payment is 
required through ParentPay by Monday, 28th October, 2019.  If we do not receive payment for every child, 
we may have to cancel this visit. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please speak to their class teacher at least 2 weeks before this visit so 
that the necessary paperwork can be completed to allow a member of staff to administer any medication that 
may be required. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Y Glaister 
Academy Principal 
 
 
 


